
To whom it may concern: 
 
As a fellow student at the College at Brockport, State University of New York, I have had the 
pleasure of knowing Paul Giglio for the last four years. He has been a tremendous student and an 
asset to our school. I would like to take this opportunity to state my support for Paul.  
 
I first met Paul as an incoming freshman DELTA College student. I was happy to know that Paul 
would be my Peer Mentor for the first year of my college experience. Immediately I was impressed 
with his passion and knowledge of the college. I felt as a freshman I was in great hands and knew if I 
had any questions I would be able to come to him. Paul was encouraging, compassionate, and 
enthusiastic.  
 
Throughout my experiences with Paul many things ring evident about his character. He is a 
consummate professional; often times excelling in meetings, classes, and extracurricular activities. 
Paul is a good listener who also can convey information clearly and effectively to individuals and 
groups. Paul’s diligence, bright mind, inquisitive nature and unwavering commitment to helping 
others enabled him to become a remarkable role model on this campus, creating a legacy that has 
outlasted his time here. 
 
He has not only worked with members of the community, he has also helped to implement plans 
and programs that will enrich the lives of those around him, including my own. Paul's leadership and 
organizational skills have been invaluable to these programs, most of which have been started from 
the ground up. 
 
I can say, with the utmost honesty, that Paul Giglio has tremendously helped in what I have been 
able to achieve myself here at the College at Brockport, SUNY. I feel comfortable saying if it weren’t 
for his leadership, advice, and friendship I would not have found opportunities, confidence, or hope 
where I was able to. In my opinion, Paul's unwavering devotion to his college exemplifies strong 
moral fiber and character. He is a trustworthy individual and would be an excellent candidate. 
 
As you can tell, I hold Paul in very high regard and therefore can confidently recommend him. 
Please feel free to contact me at tbrow1@brockport.edu or (607) 591-6761 if you would like any 
additional information or perspective regarding this outstanding young man.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tayler Brown 
Student 
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